
Student Led Conferences will begin in Week 3 and 
continue in Week 4.

Miss Gobberts class 3G will be held in Week 6 after 
her return from Leave.

Please find below the timetable for the Student Led 
Conferences.  If you are unable to attend and would 

like to see your child’s teacher, please phone the 
school to make an alternative time.

The P&C are seeking volunteers to help with the canteen for both the Athletics 
Carnival on Friday 2 August and the Zone Athletics Carnival on Friday 16 August.
P&C are also seeking donations of cakes or fruit salad for both of these dates if 

you can assist in either way it would be greatfully appreciated.  Please contact the 
CPS office if you can assist.



With everyone’s help we managed to raise 36840 
points which is a fantastic effort!!  Our items have 

been ordered and will arrive in Term 4.

Meier’s Magic Minute 
Welcome back everyone to Term 3. I have been bombarded with students bringing me 
fabulous work in the first week of school. Thank you to Dhayn, Trae, Isaiah and Charles. It is 
wonderful to see so many people following our school value of “aiming for excellence.” 

I would like to personally invite any parent or community member to come along to our P&C 
tonight at the Imperial Hotel at 6pm. It is a great way to meet other parents and be involved 
in the school helping our students. 

It is wonderful to be back leading such a wonderful school and I look forward to sharing with 
you all of the wonderful things Coonabarabran Public School has to offer. 

 



There has been some changes made to our positive reward system this term. These changes 
include an introduction of a PBL level system. Each level is gained by collecting 10 stickers 
on their individual chart. A sticker is gained by a student collecting 10 shooting star tokens 
and trading with their teacher. When the rocket in the hall reaches the red level all children 
will receive their reward. The same process will then apply for each level. 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCLE OF SECURITY 
PARENTING PROGRAM 
 
The Circle of Security parenting program is for anyone wanting 
to enhance their connection and attachment to a child and 
improve their care giving skills. It is a relationship-based 
program that focuses on improving relationships between 
child and caregiver. Circle of Security is a judgement free 
parenting zone that is designed to assist caregivers in 
providing their children with the emotional support needed to 
develop secure attachment and resilience.  

 

Child care available on request 
 

 

 

 

Thursdays  

1st 8th 15th 22nd 29th 
August  and  5th 
September 2019      

10am – 12noon 

Where: Youth Club  

RSVP: Liz Fox    
0428920374 

liz.fox@samaritans.org.au 

FREE 

 

 

 
 

  

 

WHAT’S ON AT CPS?
  Wed 31 July 	 Goodooga Indigenous Games
  Wed 31 July 	 Opportunity Class Placement Test
  Fri 2 Aug	 Athletics Carnival
  Wk3,4 & 6	 Student Led Conference
  Mon 5 Aug	 ACARA item Trial Year 3
  Tues 6 Aug	 ACARA item Trial Year 5
  Thur  8 Aug	 UNSW Reach English Educational
		  Assessment
  Fri 9 Aug	 UNSW Reach Mathematics 
		  Educational Assessment
  5 to 9 Aug	 Education Week
  Wed 7 Aug	 Bird Olympics
  Fri 16 Aug	 Zone Athletics Carnival
  Fri 23 Aug	 K-2 Tabloid in Binnaway
  Wed 28 Aug	 Woolworths Cricket Blast School Cup
  29/8 to 4/9	 National Literacy and Numeracy Week

There are still a number of clothing items that 
have been left at school.  If you think your child 
has left some clothing at school please call into 

the office to enquire.  Thank you.







Stage 3 fill their rocket! 
Stage 3 earned their PBL stage reward by filling their canister of Shooting Stars!  

During the afternoon of the 25th July Stage 3 all celebrated by having a class party – 
5/6L held theirs on Monday 29th July.  

Lots of food, drinks and laughs were shared by everyone.   

Congratulations on earning your reward stage 3! 



 
 

 
 

Our school athletics carnival will be held on Friday 2nd August. 

All children participating in our carnival will need to be at the town oval by 9am as the day will begin at 9am 
with the 1500m.   

Buses will drop off and pick up from the oval. 

Trials for junior age group were conducted last term.  The students involved in these field events are listed 
below.  11’s and seniors are able to nominate on the day for discus, long jump and shot put. 

All students will be nominated for their age race and can nominate on the day for 200m and 800m. 

High Jump events were conducted last term and these results will be counted in the calculations for 
champions and house winners. 

P&C will have a canteen in operation on the day. 
 

Students are invited to wear their house colours on the day. 

Our Zone carnival will be held a fortnight later on Friday 16th August. The first four place getters will be entered 
in the Zone carnival. Relay teams are school teams at the Zone carnival and therefore will be announced after 

our school carnival. 

We hope our carnival will be a great day for all our kids and don't forget all parents and carers are invited 
to come along and cheer our kids on. 

 
 



 

Coonabarabran Public School Book Parade 

Tuesday 20th August in the Primary Court Yard at 9.00am. 

Come dressed as your favourite character from any book. 

Parents welcome. 

 




